

Monthly Departmental Report: Museum August 2017

The HVAC system at the Post Office was installed in 1995 when the building was converted from Hartsville Memorial Library into Hartsville Museum. In June 2017 the system started working at half capacity and plans had to be made to replace the outdoor condensers and indoor air handler. Work began on August 30. The new system will be in place after Labor Day. The Swamp Fox Quilt Exhibit ended August 31.

Hartsville Museum Visitor Demographics:

<u>Month</u> January	<u>Walk-In Count</u> 228	Web Site 3014	Facebook 1532
February	329	2865	2061
March	340	2811	2013
April	315	3121	2084
May	366	2912	2256
June	585	3285	2900
July	494	3109	2853
August	420	3229	3175

Total Visitors YTD: 46,297

Visitors (Walk-In) by Day of Week

Mon.	Tues.	Wed.	Thurs.	Fri.	Sat.	
59	61	96	134	47	23	

Visitors signing guest book came from:

States: NY, NJ, CA, MS Countries: Canada, Ireland